
 
St. Catherine of Siena 

Catholic Church 
 

25181 E. Broadway, P.O. Box 277 

Veneta, Oregon 97487 

541-935-3933 

Website:  www.StCVeneta.com 

Email:  StCofSienaVeneta@aol.com 

 

English Mass     Extraordinary Form Mass 
Feast of the Holy Family Sunday in the Octave of Christmas 

& 
January 1, 2019 – Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God 

 

Welcome!  We are glad you are here! 

Fr. Theodore Lange STL, Pastor 
541-935-3933 
tlange@archdpdx.org 
 
Deanna Valenzuela, OPL 
Pastoral Associate 
541-505-2190 
 
Barbara Puryear 
Liturgical Ministries Coordinator 
541-935-9433 
 
Toni Iven 
Parish Life Coordinator 
703-244-6038 
 
Judy Jesiah 
Faith Formation Coordinator 
541-746-6485 
 
Healing Prayer Ministry 
Contact Pat – 541-952-2132 
venetaprayer@gmail.com 
 
Reconciliation / Sacrament of Penance 

Saturdays 4:30 – 5:15 pm 
Sundays 8:30 – 9:15 am, 11:30 – 12:15pm 
By appointment: Contact Father Theo 
 
 
 
 

Weekdays 
Monday9am: Rosary 
Tuesday – Friday 9am:  Morning Prayer 
Tuesday 6:30 pm:  Weekday Mass 

 
Weekend Masses 

Saturday, Vigil Mass 5:30 pm 
Sunday 9:30 am English 
Sunday 12:30 pm Extraordinary Form–Latin 

 
Liturgical Ministers: 
 
Saturday Vigil, December 29, 5:30 pm 

Reader – Gino Galioto 
EMHC –  Kay Erikson 
Server –  Mary Ann Davis 

 

Sunday, December 30, 9:30 am 
Reader – Helen Lucas 
EMHC –  Mick Atkinson, Diane Church, 

 Barb Puryear 
     Server –  Mark Golly 
 

 
Church Cleaning – Dec 28 

Gary & Cherie Lutman 
 
 
 
 
 

December 30, 2018 



Two-week Calendar Snapshot 
 

Sunday, Dec 30 
Masses @ 9:30 & 12:30 

 
Monday, Dec 31 
Rosary 9:00 am 

 
Tuesday, Jan 1 

Holy Day of Obligation 
Mary, Mother of God 9:30 am (English) 

Mass for the Octave of Christmas 12:30 pm (Latin) 
 

Wednesday – Thursday 
Morning Prayer 9:00 am 

 
Friday, Jan 4 

No First Friday Mass 
 

Saturday, Jan 5 
No First Saturday Mass 

Altar Society mtg 10:00 am 
Confessions 4:30 pm 

Mass 5:30 pm 
 

Renovation Collection 
Sunday, Jan 6 

Masses @ 9:30 & 12:30 
Coffee & donuts 10:45 am 

 
Monday, Jan 7 
Rosary 9:00 am 

 
Tuesday, Jan 8 

Morning Prayer 9:00 am 
OF Mass 6:30 pm; Study 7:30 pm 

 
Wednesday, Jan 9 

Parish Council members host dinner  
for local Foster Families 

 
Thursday, Jan 10 

Morning Prayer 9:00 am 
 

Friday, Jan 11 
Morning Prayer 9:00 am 

EF Mass 5:30 pm 
Family of Faith Gathering 6:30 pm 

 
Saturday, Jan 12 

Confessions 4:30 pm 
Mass 5:30 pm 

 
 
 

Stewardship Reporting 

December 23, 2018 
Anonymous cash $ 130.00 
Loose checks  140.00 
Envelopes  1,748.00 
Total Offertory $ 2,018.00 
Other   

  Christmas Offertory  2,413.10 
Mass request  10.00 
Faith Formation  50.00 
Poor & Needy  20.00 
Christmas Flowers  50.00 
Vitus family funeral gift  150.00 
Guadalupe dinner donations  56.00 
 
 

 
MASS INTENTIONS 

Cards and envelopes to request a Mass intention 
are available near the main entrance. 
Recommended stipend is $10 for each Mass. 
 
Saturday Dec 29, 5:30 pm – +Joyce Vitus Glass 
Sunday Dec 30, 9:30 am – Mary Opoien 
Sunday Dec 30, 12:30 pm – For the People 
 

 
 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 
January 2 – Archbishop Edwards Howard 
 
If you would like the anniversary of death of your 
loved ones entered in our book of remembrance, 
see Deanna or Mary Opoien. 
 

 
 

 
On this Feast of the Holy Family, we 
welcome the family of Brandon and 
Michelle Snyder-Langley.  
Congratulations on the Baptism of 
their infant son, Parker James. May 
this joyous occasion remind us of the 

Christ Child whose birth we celebrate during this 
Holy Season, and the importance of the Domestic 
Church (family). Emmanuel, God is with us. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Frank de la Torre and his family 
wish to thank everyone for coming 
to his birthday celebration earlier 
this month.  Thank you for all the 
prayers, beautiful cards and gifts, 

especially the gift of your friendship.  We very 
much appreciate it. 
 
 
 
We are a FAMILY OF FAITH!!  The January 
Friday evening gathering will take place on 
January 11th since the winter break from school 
continues through the first week of January, and 
Father Theo will be out of town.  Enjoy the week 
off school and we will see you on the 11th. 
 
 
 

This book from Dynamic Catholic, is our 
Christmas gift to you! Please be sure your 
family receives a book pack.  Our culture is 
constantly feeding us lies and 
false promises. But the biggest lie 
isn’t a lie the world tells us. It’s a 
lie we tell ourselves. This 
book exposes the lie, gives you 
the practical tools to cut through 
the confusion around you, and 
reveals the one truth that is the 
key to experiencing more happiness than you ever 
thought possible. We hope it empowers you to live 
life to the fullest.  Once again, merry Christmas! 
We wish you all the joy and peace this season 
brings. 
 

Dynamic Catholic – Be Bold, Be Catholic 

 
This space is for doodling…. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Thank you to Joe & Celeste Isaac for arranging 
for the replacement of our stove in the kitchen with 
brand new propane stove!  a brand-new propane 
stove!  The cooks of the parish are excited about 
this improvement. 
 
 

 
 

 
Please keep Fr. Theo in your prayers this week 
as he heads to Florida for some retreat time with 
his spiritual family.  He will be back for next 
weekend.   
 
 
Fr. Garry Cappleman, OP, from the Newman 
Center in Eugene will be here to celebrate the 
English Mass on New Year’s Day, and Msgr. 
Gerard O’Connor, from the Archdiocesan Office 
of Divine Worship will come to celebrate the Latin 
Mass that day. 
 
 
Winter holidays are traditionally a time of 
reflection.  Those who have lost children to 
abortion are reminded of the loss, the regrets, the 
if-onlys.  Decide now that it is time for hope and 
healing.  Why wait any longer to heal?  Project 
Aurora is providing Rachel’s Vineyard retreats 
February 15-17 in Portland and March 15-17 in 
Medford.  The retreat is a safe and compassionate 
environment!  Financial assistance is available.  
For more information, call 541-942-2861 or 
email ProjectAurora@aol.com 
 
 

 
Making New Year’s Resolutions?  Consider 
setting up on-line giving as a convenient tool for 
your parish stewardship in 2019.  Information   
about how to sign up will be available soon!  

  



 
 

If you know of a business that may like to appear in our bulletin, please invite them to get in touch with  
Lynn Thomason at 541-935-1113 

 
Text-only ads are $10 per month 
Graphics ads are $15 per month 

Business card size ads are $20 per month 
 

Parishioner messages for special occasions are FREE 
 
 

 
 


